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Week Commencing: 13th July 2020
	Child’s Name:


	Child’s Name:


	Child’s Name:


	

	Parent Name
	

	Phone Number
	

	Occupation
	

	Employer
	

	Evidence supplied
	

	

	
	I require a place
	Are you FSM?
	Do you need a lunch provided?

	Children need to be booked in for a full week.

	Monday 13 July – Friday 17 July
8.30 – 3.00
	
	
	



We are only open on Friday 17 July for ‘actual’ Key Workers who are attending work on that day and we close at 12.30.

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your continued support, patience and understanding through this very strange time. We hope that you have found our provision useful. 
Enjoy your holidays and I look forward to seeing everyone back in September. 
I will release our plans for reopening by the end of next week. 
Mrs Tomlinson
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